













ALL SAINTS C.E. (V.C.) FIRST SCHOOL & BUSY BEES PRE-SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr D. Elliott-Hancock

Caring, Succeeding, Flourishing, whilst carrying our values in our HEARTS I can do all things through Christ because he gives me strength. *Philippians 4:13*

3rd September 2025

Dear Parents,

As the new school year begins, I am delighted to be writing to you as the new Headteacher of All Saints First School. Having taught here for the past three years, I already know what a special community this is, and it is a real privilege to now lead the school into its next chapter.

I would like to begin by paying tribute to Mrs Bradley, who has led the school with such dedication. I am grateful for the strong foundations she has built and I look forward to building upon them within my new role.

All Saints has always had a warm, family feel, where every child is known, valued and nurtured. It is so important to me that this continues, even as we grow and move forward. My vision is to provide the very best education for our children, while holding on tightly to that caring, close-knit ethos that makes our school unique.

A key part of this will be continuing the strong partnership we share with you as parents and carers. When home and school work closely together, children flourish — and I am committed to making sure that collaboration remains at the heart of everything we do.

You will also find that I believe in being open and transparent wherever possible. I will always welcome constructive feedback and honest conversations, as this will help the school to keep improving. My door is open, and I want you to feel confident in approaching me with your ideas, concerns or questions.

I am truly excited about the journey ahead and about working alongside you to ensure that every child at All Saints has the happiest, most inspiring start to their education.

Thank you for the trust you place in us each day. I look forward to seeing what this year has in store for us and I cannot wait to get started!

With warm regards,

David Elliott-Hancock Headteacher